

Dear Parents:

As part of the Sixth Grade activities, we have formed a special Give-Back Committee. The sixth graders have been participating in four projects to help serve the community. One of these is a Dollar Donation program to collect money for the Valley Hospital Butterflies Foundation. This organization provides a variety of services to infants and children with serious illnesses. During the week of May 5th, the sixth graders will be collecting donations for this very worthy cause. If you would like to help, please send in a dollar donation (or more if you choose), to school with your child in an envelope marked "Butterflies" with your child's name and class. If you prefer to send a check, please make it out to Valley Butterflies. We will be posting butterflies with your child's first name by the main office for each dollar collected.

Your generosity is very much appreciated!!



